

Pia Bhatia <pb919@georgetown.edu>

Fwd: COVID-19 Update: Housing Credit for Spring 2020

1 message

Karen Mani karenmani@gwmail.gwu.edu
To: "pb919@georgetown.edu" <pb919@georgetown.edu>

Thu, Apr 2, 2020 at 11:22 PM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Campus Living & Residential Engagement < living@gwu.edu>

Date: Thu, Mar 19, 2020 at 7:26 PM

Subject: COVID-19 Update: Housing Credit for Spring 2020

To: <karenmani@gwu.edu>

CAMPUS LIVING & RESIDENTIAL EDUCATION

DIVISION FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS



Dear Karen Mani,

As a follow-up to our previous <u>announcement</u> about financial assistance, we are providing more details about how a credit will be applied to your student account for the nightly rate of your residence hall room starting March 20 through the end of the semester for the extended <u>virtual learning period</u>. We hope this helps to limit any financial hardship you may face as a result of this transition.

The credit will be placed on your student account in the next few weeks. Once the credit has been processed, you will receive a notification from student accounts. After your credit is placed on your student account, a refund request can be made or the credit may remain on the account and be applied towards your housing for a future semester.

Please <u>stay informed of the latest updates</u> and prioritize your health and safety over the weeks to come.

Sincerely,

Mark Diaz

Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer

Cissy Petty

Vice President of Student Affairs and Dean of Students

Campus Living & Residential Education

living.gwu.edu living@gwu.edu (202) 994.2552



Manage your preferences I Opt out using TrueRemove™

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

2350 H Street, NW Suite 106 Washington , DC | 20052 US

This email was sent to karenmani@gwu.edu.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Best, Karen Mani The George Washington University B.A. Computer Science, 2021